
 
Emergency Management 

Phone (321) 690-6846 ● Fax (321) 633-1738 
Website: brevardfl.gov/EmergencyManagement/911Administration/AddressAssignment 

Email:  address.assign@brevardfl.gov 

9-1-1 Systems Administration/Address Assignment  
 

1751 Huntington Lane 
Rockledge, Florida 32955 

 
 
January 22, 2025 
 
 
Alicia Mateo, Executive Assistant 
BSE Consultants, Inc. 
312 S. Harbor City Boulevard, Ste. 4 
Melbourne, Florida 32901 
 
Dear Ms. Mateo: 
 
RE: Street Name Request (Stellar at Malabar Reserve) T29-R36-S04 
 
The below listed street name was previously approved on 12/19/21 and has been re-reserved for an 
additional two-year time period. If this name is not implemented within this time frame and another 
customer requests the name, it may be released for their use. Therefore, if the applicant still wants to 
utilize the street name, they need to contact this office to re-reserve the name. 

 
Stellar Circle 

 
NOTE:  The City has final authority regarding street name approval and street suffix. 
 
The City will need to prepare and record a document officially naming the private access and provide 
to our office. Upon processing of the recorded document, our office will input the new street name 
and address range into the Enhanced 9-1-1 Database and Mapping System. 
 
Your continued cooperation is appreciated. If you need any further assistance, you may reach our 
office at (321) 690-6846 or by email at address.assign@brevardfl.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Regina R. Mahaney 
9-1-1 Addressing Coordinator 
Brevard County 9-1-1 Systems Administration 
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